
NOTICE OF CITY OF SMYRNA CHARTER AMENDMENT 
 
The City of Smyrna gives notice that it will consider an amendment to Article III, Division 1, Section 6 of 
its Charter relative to a redistricting plan of the seven wards within the City of Smyrna. The proposed 
charter amendment adopting the redistricting plan will be considered by Mayor and Council at 7:00 PM 
at the A. Max Bacon City Hall, 2800 King Street SE, Smyrna, Georgia on Monday, September 19, 2022, 
and Monday October 3, 2022. Anyone wishing to attend may do so.   A copy of the proposed 
Amendment is on file in the office of the City Clerk of Smyrna and in the office of the Cobb County Clerk 
of Superior Court for the purpose of examination and inspection by the public.  
 
 
Heather K. Peacon-Corn, GCC 
City Clerk 
 
 


